
I OPPOSE this Bill. Being a domestic violence Survivor this will take away my ability to protect myself. I travel frequently through the 
Coast Range where there is no cell service and having been the victim of road rage and being able to conceal carry has taken away 
the fear of traveling by myself through this area. In 2019 and 2020 I had two road rage incidents where things would have turned out 
differently if I had not been carrying my sidearm. Please do not disarm law-abiding citizens and especially women who have been 
terrorized through domestic violence. Being able to carry levels the playing field.


